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Rotary Youth Exchange 
A Chance of a Lifetime! 
Host Families Invited Now! 
Rotary Youth Exchange invites kind and caring Host 
Families within the community to assist local Rotary 
Clubs offer an outstanding exchange program to young 
people from all over the World. 
 
A Host Family is a vital part of this cultural and 
educational exchange and typically hosts a student on a 
voluntary basis for a period of between 10 to 16 weeks. 
In doing so, a Host family officially becomes a Friend of 
Rotary International. The Host Family plays an integral 
role in offering the student the experience of a new 
culture and language, whilst at the same time learning 
itself about a different culture from a young leader. It is 
a direct window to the world for all members of a Host 
family. 
 
You not only share a young person’s hopes and 
dreams, but more importantly, you make those dreams 
possible. Hosting is the beginning of a lifelong 
friendship and connection with a student and family 
overseas. Whilst it can be challenging to help a young 
person transition to a new culture and ease into the 
surroundings, it is always fun and the rewards are 
immeasurable. 
 
Host Families in the Rotary Youth Exchange program 
come in many shapes and sizes! Young children, older 
children, and no children at all, extended families and 
older generations – all have been successful in hosting 
exchange students. 
 
Please consider this amazing and rewarding opportunity 
now. Enquiries are most welcome. 
 
Further information is available at  
www.rotaryyouthexchangedistrict9800.com.au 
 
Gabrielle Morgan 
Chair: District 9800 Youth Exchange 
0419 398 507 
loftandmorgan@ozemail.com.au 
 

Now Accepting Applicants for 
2019 Rotary Youth Exchange! 
Are you a Year 9, 10 or 11 Student?  You may qualify 
as a Rotary Youth Exchange Student and have the 
opportunity to live and study in Germany, France 
Sweden, Finland, Denmark, Taiwan, Brazil, Hungary, 
Norway, Spain, Poland, or Switzerland. 

The Rotary Youth Exchange Program is a unique 
opportunity for students to experience the culture of a 
new country, to learn a new language and develop new 
friendships.  

Applications are now being accepted and close on 
Sunday 8th April 2018.  Students must be under the age 
of 17 years and 6 months, as at 1st January in the year 
of departure. 

Further information is available from -  
www.rotaryyouthexchangedistrict9800.com.au 
 
Rotary Youth Exchange Victoria (RYEV) – 
encompassing all Rotary districts in Victoria – is 
approved by the Victorian Registration and Qualification 
Authority (VRQA) to provide secondary student 
exchange programs into and from Victoria.  
Rotary District 9800 is a member of RYEV 
vrqa.student.exchange@vrqa.vic.gov.au 
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